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The Mission of Corpus Christi University Parish is to 

be a sign and instrument of the presence of Christ 

at the University of Toledo. With reliance on God and 

guidance from the Catholic tradition, we strive to form 

a community of faith which promotes the spiritual, 

intellectual and moral development of all its members, 

so together we can work for justice and peace and offer 

effective leadership in church and society.

A MEMBER OF THE SAINT AGNES DEANERY

MASS ATTENDANCE: AUGUST 11, 2013
Sunday, 11am ................................... 402

CONTRIBUTIONS: JULY 28, 2013
Checks  ................................... $2,320.00
Electronic  ..........................................$0
Loose Collection  ...................... $485.07
Total  ....................................... $2,805.07

Weekly average amount needed  
to meet 2013-2014 budget 
$6,862.75

Required Sunday collection  
needed for the year 
$350,000.00

Amount contributed to date 
$26,588.91 

Thank you for your gifts. We welcome  
all gifts of time, talent and treasure.

PARISH REGISTRATION
At the beginning of each fall semester our parish reconstitutes itself. 
Help us serve you by filling out a card… even if you have done so in 
the past. Students since your information changes each year it is very 
important that you re-register. Please be sure to fill out both sides of 
the registration form. Students who are registered at their home parish 
can also be registered at CCUP because this will be your UT parish. 
Permanent Community members, even though you have probably done so 
many times in the past, please fill out your registration card again. If your 
contact information has not changed since last year then please simply 
put your name on the card and fill out the back. 

MUSIC PRACTICE
Anyone who sings or plays an instrument is invited to join in our Sunday 
celebration of the Eucharist. Music practice is held on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays at 7:30pm. The Tuesday practice is for 4:30pm and 11:00am 
Mass, the Wednesday for 6:00pm.

FALL, 2013 CATHOLIC STUDIES COURSES 
Instructor Dr. Peter Feldmeier: Westerns Religions 08/19/13 to 12/13/13 
Tue/Thur 2-3:15 p.m. Bowman-Oddy Laboratories 1059 and Roman 
Catholicism 8/19/13 to 12/13/13 Tue/Thur 9:30-10:45 a.m. Rocket Hall 
1555. Flyers are available on the table in the Gathering Space. 

CSA missions trip to Jamaica

P: 419.531.4992
F: 419.531.1775

VISIT US AT: 
www.ccup.org

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
9am - 5pm (Monday through Friday)

Service Music:  The Glendalough Mass PINK
 Glory to God / Gospel Acclamation / Holy, Holy, Holy /
 We Proclaim Your Death / Amen / Lamb of God

Opening Song:      Gather Us In   GC #744
      vs. 1,2,3
Responsorial Psalm:

Preparation of the Gifts:  Many and One

Communion:               Taste and See   GC #814
       vs. 1,2,3

Closing Song:         Lift Up Your Hearts  GC #558
      vs. 1,2


Refrain

Copyright © 2013 by Luke D. Rosen

All Rights Reserved

Revised Grail Psalter

Ps 96: 1-2a,2b-3,7-8a,9-10ac(3) Luke D. Rosen

Psalm 96: Proclaim His

Marvelous Deeds
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january 6
Attendance

  Saturday, 4:30 p.m.  .............................................................     108
  Sunday, 11 a.m.  ..................................................................     466
  Total  ....................................................................................     574

TITHE: CCUP EMERGENCY FUND offers 
financial assistance to UT students in need.

Please Note:  We will post the monthly 
contribution report in the second Sunday 
bulletin of the subsequent month.

Wedding Announcement s
 

February 23rd -  
Danie l  Whi te  & Alyssa  High

Please  pray fo r  thes e  coup l e s  as  they prepare 
to  c e l eb rat e

the  Sacrament  o f  Matr imony at  Corpus 
Chr i s t i .

FOOD FOR OTHERS:  The 3rd Sunday of this 
month is the weekend of January 19/20.  We will 
be giving to Fairgreen Presbyterian (a Feed Your 
Neighbor site).  They are in need of canned fruit 
and canned meat for casseroles/sandwiches;  
also shampoo, toothbrushes, toothpaste and 
toilet paper.  Additionally, any other hygiene 
items, non-perishable food items and unopened 
dog and cat food are welcome.  See poster and 
flyers at the entrances.  Paper and plastic bags 
are also welcome.  Pax Christi thanks you for 
your generosity!

STREET OUTREACH:  On behalf of the women we 
serve, Rahab's Heart would like to express our 
deep appreciation for your many donations to 
our Street Outreach during the past year of 2018.  
Your generosity continues to make a difference in 
the lives of these women!    Christmas blessings 
to all throughout the New Year and thank you 
from Rahab's Heart.

CCUP hosts a meal for all students after the 
6:00 PM Mass on Sundays. Our students greatly 
appreciate the opportunity to socialize and eat 

“real” food! Please consider volunteering to 
be on a cooking team or wash dishes. 

Forms can be found in the Gathering Space or on 
our website. 

Contact Kim Kunkle for available dates.

Sunday Night Dinners
2019

We still need many January and 
February dates fi lled! Contact Kim 

Kunkle if you’d like to help!

11 AM Mass Hospitality 
Help needed

Duties include: Making co� ee and providing treats for 
the CCUP community.



Please visit our website for detailed information about programs and activities at www.ccup.org

CCUP WEEKLY ACTIVITY & LITURGICAL CALENDAR
Sunday, January 20
     Mass (Fr. Stephen Cairns).................11:00 a.m..........................................................Church
     Mass.................................................6:00 p.m..........................................................Church
     Student Dinner...................................7:00 p.m...............................................Meeting Room
Tuesday, January 22
     Adoration & Reconciliation.................7:00 p.m...........................................................Chapel
     Music Practice (11 AM Mass)..............7:30 p.m...........................................................Church
     Mass.................................................8:00 p.m...........................................................Chapel
     CSA General Meeting.........................8:30 p.m................................................Meeting Room
Wednesday, January 23
     Mass (For Our Parishioners)..............12:05 p.m..........................................................Chapel
     Bible in a Year....................................5:30 p.m..........................................................Church
     Music Practice (6 PM Mass)................7:30 p.m..........................................................Church
     R.C.I.A..............................................7:30 p.m................................................Meeting Room
Thursday, January 24
     Link Reveal.......................................6:00 p.m.............................................................CCUP
Friday, January 25
     Mass (Fr. Gerald Knueven)................12:05 p.m...........................................................Chapel
Saturday, January 26
     Mass.................................................4:30 p.m...........................................................Church
     CCUP Mixer.......................................6:00 p.m.............................................................CCUP
Sunday, January 27
     Mass................................................11:00 a.m..........................................................Church
     Mass.................................................6:00 p.m..........................................................Church
     Student Dinner...................................7:00 p.m...............................................Meeting Room
     Graduate Student Discussion..............7:00 p.m........................................Kirtland Classroom

Blue - Student Activities; Red - Permanent Community Activities; Green - All Are Welcome; Purple - Mass

CCUP Prayer Network:  If you would like to add an intention to the Corpus Christi 
Prayer Network, please email: ccupprayernetwork@gmail.com, or call Lucy 
Abu-Absi at 419-491-8383. Please notify Lucy at this same address with any 
changes to your email address or if you would like to be added to the network. 
Thank you so much to all the faithful prayers! You add strength to our parish.

In observance of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, the Parish Office will 
be closed Monday, January 21st and there will be no 12:05 p.m. Mass that 

day.

**Changes to Procedure for Receiving Donation Statements**

Due to changes in the tax code, we have been advised that fewer people will be itemizing 
charitable contributions as deductions.  Thus, we have decided to discontinue our 
practice of automatically sending out end of the year donation statements.  If you would 
like a statement of your 2018 charitable gifts, please call or email our secretary Becky 
at bfournier@ccup.org.  Please let her know if you would like the statement sent to you 
or if you would like to pick it up at church.  Our bookkeeper Deacon Bob Fedynich will 
then prepare your donation statement.   

Thank you for your understanding on this matter.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions or concerns.  Above all, thank you for all the generous gifts of time, talent, 
and treasure that you made to CCUP in 2018!

Fr. Jeremy



The past week at CCUP
toledo Backyard Mission

Jason evert Speaks at ut

You may have heard that 13 UT students and 11 Permanent Com-
munity Members, led by Father Jeremy, completed a four-day mis-
sion trip in the Toledo area January 9th - 12th.  Th e inspiration behind 
this trip was to immerse students in poverty, to learn about the 
needs in our own community, and to unite students and permanent 
community together in service.  Here’s a look at what they did:

WEDNESDAY - Th e day began with a 25-minute experience in 
a cold and dark freezer to learn the conditions of homelessness in 
the winter.  Working with a local pastor, the students were dropped 
off  in downtown Toledo, given $1 and told to go fi nd a way (with-
out their phones!) to access their email. In their email would be an 
“assignment” for the day.  Th e students had to fi nd lunch (for $1 or 
less!) and sell the Toledo Streets newspapers.

THURSDAY - Th e day began at Helping Hands of St. Louis where the mis-
sionaries sorted clothes, repacked hygiene kits, and cleaned out the walk-in 
refrigerator.  Th e group was able at the end of the morning to eat lunch with 
the regular guests at St. Louis.  In the aft ernoon, the group tidied up Bethany 
House, a shelter for victims of domestic violence.  

FRIDAY - Th e students spent the whole “day in the life” of a local “squatter,” 
who is an unhoused person who occupies abandoned places for residence.  He 
shared some of his published poetry and broke down many of the stereotypes 

associated with poverty.  On Friday night, the 
group made lunches with Food for Th ought and 
discussed how to combat the systemic nature of 
poverty.

SATURDAY - Th e group helped cook and serve 
pancakes at Just Pancakes - a ministry run out of 
Salem Lutheran church on the North end.  Th ey 
make up to 3,000 pancakes in one day, both for 
people to take home and eat on site.  Th e aft er-

noon was spent at Sunshine, doing various activities with the residents there, many of 
whom have severe mental and physical disabilities.  In the evening, a delicious meal 
was served for all who had participated in the four-day mission.  Th ere were many 
stories and lessons shared! 

Over 200 UT students attended a talk by 
renowned Catholic chastity speaker Jason 
Evert. Th is event was hosted by CSA in the 
Student Union Auditorium on Campus on 
the fi rst day back from break.  Jason gave 
a talk titled “How to Save Your Marriage 
Before You’re Married.” He gave students 
advice on how to date and six strategies to 
build lasting love. 



A Mid-Winter Retreat weekend for Women and Men

The theme of the retreat will be “Incarnation – The Mystery of God’s all-Embracing 
Love.”  and will be held February 8-10, 2019. The retreat will be led by Father Marty 
Nassr, a senior status priest of the Diocese.  The retreat starts early Friday evening, 
February 8, and ends with a closing late morning Mass on Sunday, February 10.  The 
cost for the weekend will be $165.00 for overnight guests and $100.00 for commuters, 
which includes 4 hot meals and your program materials.  For more information about 
this retreat please call Brother Tom or Wendy at 419-396-7970 or e-mail at retreats@
olcshrine.com or see Our Lady of Consolation Retreat House web site at www.olcshrine.
com

This semester at Corpus Christi, we are offering adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament on Fridays during the semester from 12:30 - 4:30 p.m. in the 
Crucifixion Chapel. Please join our parish community for this time of 
prayer and reflection.

Electronic Funds Transfer:  Are you interested in having your offertory donation 
to Corpus Christi University Parish deducted from either your checking or savings 
account? This deduction would be on a regular basis, once a month, to take the place 
of your weekly donation at Mass. If you are interested, there are forms in the Gathering 
Space, or in the parish office. Please contact the parish office at 419-531-4992 with 
any questions.

CCUP Paypal Account:  If you would like to make a payment or contribution simply go 
online to our web page www.ccup.org and click on “Electronic Payments”. Scroll down 
to the item that pertains to your payment and fill in the amount you wish to pay. Then 
proceed as instructed. The categories are Donations, Lectures, Retreats, and Habitat 
for Humanity Spring Break Trip, Event tickets. This process is secured by Paypal. We 
ask that you go through our web page to access your account and that you not go online 
directly to Paypal.

UT Calendar 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

10:00 AM - 
12:00 PM 
2019 MLK 
Unity Day 
Celebration 
Savage Arena 
 

7:00 PM - 
9:00 PM 
Men's 
Basketball at 
Kent State 

 

12:30 PM - 
2:00 PM 
Lunch in 
Japanese! 
Memorial Field 
House 
 

4:30 PM - 
6:30 PM 
UT Faculty and 
Staff Social 
Libbey Hall, 
Dining Room 
 

2:00 PM - 4:00 
PM 
Women’s 
Basketball at 
Akron 

 

*admission charge 

 



Catholic Student
Association 

Event Calendar

University of Toledo UNDERGRADUATE Catholic Student Association (CSA) and GRADUATE 
STUDENT Newman Club: Did you know that if you are a Catholic at the University of Toledo, you are 
automatically a member of CSA or the Newman Club? The Catholic Student Association is one of 
the largest co-ed organizations on the University of Toledo’s campus. Associated with Corpus Christi 
University Parish, it serves as the Catholic student organization on campus, fostering spiritual, social 
and academic growth. Check online or the weekly bulletin for updates, contact information and 
pictures.

home
Feel At

The Catholic presence at the University of Toledo

AT CORPUS CHRISTI UNIVERSITY PARISH we want our students 
to "feel at home." We want to not only be a resource for spiritual 
growth, worship and reflection, but also a place where you'll 
gather and meet great friends, have great times and gather great 
memories that will last a lifetime. Our community is welcoming 
and supportive. Our two student organizations - CSA (on Main 
Campus) and Newman Club (at the Health Science Campus) have 
many resources to support student life at the University of Toledo. 

home
Feel At

CSA's first General Meeting of the semester 
will be Tuesday, January 22nd at 8:30 p.m. 
in the Meeting Room.

Graduate students are welcome to a dinner and 
discussion with Fr. Jeremy Miller after Sunday, 
January 27th after the 6 p.m. Mass.

Who’s your CSA LINK?  For any students who came 
to our LINK Meet and Greets or talked to Alyssa, 
Thursday is your chance to find out who your LINK 
mentor/mentee is in CSA! Join us at CCUP Thursday, 
Jan 24 at 6 p.m.  



Find us online:
 www.utoledocsa.org and www.ccup.org 

Join our Group on Facebook: 
Catholic Student Association (CSA)

Follow us on Twitter:  @UToledoCSA and on 
Instagram:  utoledocsa

* Busing from HAV for Sunday 6pm Mass *

If you live in HAV, be aware that UT busing picks up at 5:45 p.m. 
in the loading drive on the south side of HAV. It drops off around 
5:50 p.m. at the transportation center across the street from 
Corpus Christi. After Mass, there is a 7:10 p.m. (if you don't 

want to stay for dinner) and a 7:40 p.m. pickup (if you want to stay for 
dinner) at the transportation center which will take you back to HAV. In the cold 
months, this is a wonderful service.  All you have to do is swipe your Rocket 
card and the bus is free.

Here are many of our students 
at the SEEK Conference in 
Indianapolis (January 3-7)


